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May 1st , 2020

To: Carmel Frape

Re: Mathematics Enrichment Camp 2020 Volunteering

Dear Carmel,

On behalf of the Department of Mathematics and Statistics at the University of Regina, I want to
thank you very much for volunteering at the 2020 Mathematics Enrichment Camp. 

We had almost one hundred Grade 1-10 students participate in the day. Your help in
chaperoning and leading a group of students through the day was an important part of the overall camp.
We received lots of positive feedback from both students and parents about the camp, and without
volunteers such as yourself, it would be impossible to manage an event of this size successfully. The
time and effort that you donated to this event are greatly appreciated.  

Best wishes,

Patrick Maidorn
2020 Math Camp Coordinator
Department of Mathematics and Statistics
University of Regina


